

Ancaster Meadow/Tiffany Hills Area Boundary Review

To help alleviate student enrolment pressures at Ancaster Meadow, due to the significant growth in the area, HWDSB is planning on opening a new elementary school in the Tiffany Hills area in September 2016. In preparation for the new school, a boundary for the new school needs to be established.

Ancaster Meadow includes the Tiffany Hills area in its catchment area and currently has over 900 students enrolled with a school capacity of 590 students. This has resulted in the school having 12 portables on site to accommodate the students above the school's capacity.

A Boundary Advisory Panel, made up of school council members, principals, Trustees and HWDSB Staff, is holding a community consultation for families affected by the Boundary review. The consultation will provide families with information, answer questions, and receive input regarding the boundary review.

The meeting will be held on:

Wednesday, January 7, 2015

Ancaster Meadow Elementary School 93 Kitty Murray Lane, Ancaster 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Ancaster Meadow/Tiffany Hills Area Boundary Review The red border outlines the section of boundary under review

